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Last year, the Washington State Department of Financial Institutions (DFI) and the Federal Reserve Bank 

of St. Louis sent an announcement inviting you to join the Emergency Communications System (ECS).  

 

ECS is a free service provided by the Federal Reserve that will enable DFI to communicate with your 

financial institution in the event of a natural or man-made disaster, or events that dramatically affect the 

financial markets.  The notification process is similar to the way school districts send mass 

communications.  ECS will only be used to contact institutions during emergencies and semi-annual 

tests.  All communications will be confidential.   

 

We strongly encourage your registration and participation in this communication system.  Attached are 

instructions for registering your credit union and a brochure which provide further detail.  

 

Thank you for your efforts in preparing for unplanned events.  Please do not hesitate to call the ECS 

Support Center at 877-327-5333 or Linda Jekel at 360-902-8778 if you have any questions. 

 



 

 

 
 
Registering your institution is easy! 
 
1.  Identify the individual(s) at your institution who should be contacted during an emergency.   
2.  Have them to fill out the online registration form which is hosted by the Federal Reserve Bank of St. 
Louis at www.stlouisfed.org/ecs.   

 

 
 

*Registrants are only contacted in the event of an emergency and during semi-annual tests used to 
ensure your contact information is up-to-date.  Please note that ECS is intended for regulatory use only 
and will not replace other emergency communication systems currently utilized by The Washington 
Department of Financial Institutions or the Federal Reserve System. 
 

*If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the ECS Support Center at 
ecs.support@stls.frb.org or at 877-327-5333.  
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Register your institution with the Emergency Communications 
System (ECS) to receive important messages during a crisis event. 

What is ECS? The Emergency Communications System (ECS) is a tool used by state 
regulators and the Fed to communicate with financial institutions 
during emergency situations.  The service allows these agencies to 
quickly contact impacted institutions and provide pertinent 
information in a timely manner.  Here are a few examples that might 
necessitate the use of ECS: 

 natural or man-made disasters including storms, hurricanes, 
tornados, floods or fires;  

 chemical or biological events or threats, and  
 events affecting the financial markets. 

Why would I be 
interested? 

ECS allows the state and the Fed to deliver key information directly to 
institutions when they might need it the most.  Since this is a 
coordinated effort between regulators, ECS minimizes the number of 
interruptions an institution may receive during a crisis, allowing 
everyone involved to focus their attention on the most pressing 
needs.  ECS is available to financial holding companies and financial 
institutions in the United States. 

ECS is only used to contact institutions during real emergencies and 
during semi-annual tests conducted to ensure contact information is 
up-to-date.  The contact information is not shared, nor will it be used 
for marketing purposes. 

How does it work? During an emergency, regulators (the state or the Fed) can send 
messages to registered contacts through either voice or e-mail 
messages.  Through the use of polling questions, an institution’s 
operational status can be obtained and shared with regulators 
throughout a crisis. 

How do I register? 1) Identify the individuals who should be contacted during an 
emergency.   

2) Ask them to complete the online registration form which is 
hosted by the Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis at 
www.stlouisfed.org/ecs.   

After registering, individuals can revisit the website to update 
their contact information at any time. 

More information Contact the ECS Support Center (877-327-5333, 
ecs.support@stls.frb.org). 
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